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Project
Accessible Environment, Inclusive Society
www.aeis.cloud 

Call for contributions
			

We have been informed about your commitment in the field of people with disabilities. 
We contact you in relation to the project "Accessible Environment, Inclusive Society" that we have recently undertaken, as described in the Project Fact Sheet.
The first phase of the project will be focused on collecting, knowing, and sharing experiences from all over the world. 
If you think that your personal experience in the field of disability – or the experience of the group or organization in which you operate – is consistent with the project goals, we would be grateful if you could email a short summary to the project secretariat, by using the experiences submission template.
The experiences of interest for the project may be most varied: experiences of people who personally live the experience of disability, people involved as family member of persons with disabilities, professional (social health workers, practitioners of the school or work world, personal assistants, assistance workers, technical professionals, architects, designers, etc.), people from the worlds of politics and culture (politicians, civil servants, researchers, journalists, artists, etc.). The protagonist of the experience may be a single person, an informal group, or an organization (association, cooperative, company, public body, etc.). The important thing is highlighting the "legacy" or the “footprint” the experience has left in community, the "seed of the united world" that it has been planted.
Probably, it will not be possible to present all the experiences received within the webinars scheduled in the first stage of the project. If the number of submissions is high, a selection may be needed. 
If your experience will be among those selected, we will contact you with instructions on how to prepare the presentation and arrange a rehearsal through the Zoom platform. 
If your experience will be not among those selected, we will keep it as a valuable contribution for the second phase of the project.
As pointed out in the Project Fact Sheet, we are certain that the great deal of experiences in the disability field inspired by the dream of a united world is a precious heritage offered to humanity, as well as a solid ground on which we can develop further thought and action, together.
We will be incredibly grateful for your contribution and collaboration.

The promoting group
Flavia Caretta, Renzo Andrich, Anna Bevilacqua, Giovanni Guandalini, Maria Grazia Arneodo, Alberto Marsilio, Rita Bersch, Marcella Ioele

Project secretariat
Renzo Andrich (Belluno, Italia), Rita Bersch (Porto Alegre RS, Brasile)
info@aeis.cloud
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